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Christ Church Pre-School 
Dear Parents and Carers,

As you may be aware, we have previously sought your views into providing a 3-4year old class at Christ Church Primary School.  Several parents have approached us for an update on this and have expressed a further interest in this being an option at our school.  Over the last 12 months, interest and demand for this provision has increased, however with the impact of COVID-19, we have not been able to explore this further than letting local pre-schools, nurseries and families know we are considering it.
We are now in a position where we have a sub-committee of our school Governors and staff working together to consider a business plan.  We are looking at the following model of pre-school at Christ Church:
	8.00-9.00am
	Early drop off before school care

	9.00am-12.00noon
	Morning Session

	12 – 12.30pm
	Lunch

	12.30-3.30pm
	Afternoon Session

	3.30-5.30pm
	After School Care


All 3-4 year olds are entitled to 15 hours of funded childcare and could therefore access either each morning or afternoon session.
Some families will be entitled to 30 hours of funded childcare and could access full days (this would include a charged £2 lunch).
Some families may want to ‘top up’ their 15 hours funded place by paying for additional sessions to make a full or extended day.
Children would be able to join our pre-school the term after their third birthday; so if your child is 3 between September and December, they would join Pre-school at the start of January. A child who is has their third birthday between January and March would join in the summer term after the Easter holidays and a child who is 3 between April and August would join at the start of September. The pre-school would be available between 8am and 5.30pm during term times.
If you would like further information about whether your child is entitled to either 15 or 30 hours childcare please visit https://www.gov.uk/get-childcare.

It is important that we gather numbers of families that wish to use our pre-school.  We are keen to continue our positive relationships with our local pre-school providers and will be contacting them to keep them updated; please be reassured that any personal information you provide will not be shared with any other settings and any figures needed for our planning will be kept anonymous.
As we are considering a new purpose built setting for our Pre-school it is essential for us to know how many families would like places for their children.

If you would like to reserve a Pre School place at Christ Church we would be grateful if you complete the attached questionnaire in as much detail as possible and return to school by Monday 14th June.  
Please note this does not commit you to taking the place should you change your mind and does not commit the school to providing a place in the event that circumstances beyond our control prevent us from opening. Committed reservations will be required when an opening date is confirmed, but those families who have completed and returned this form will be given a preferential place should a waiting list be needed. 

Please send any electronic responses to:

earlyyears@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk or send paper copies into our school office.
If you know of any friends or family that would also be interested in a place in our Pre-school, please feel welcome to forward this questionnaire for them to complete and return.
Should you have any further questions or concerns, please contact our Early Years lead, Miss Belen Manley or myself via the school office.
Kind Regards,
Amanda Donelan 
Headteacher
Chrsit Church Pre-School
Parent / Carer Name:  
________________________________________________________________________________

	Child’s Name
	

	DOB
	

	Siblings currently attending Christ Church?
	Yes / No

Please indicate the names & year group of any siblings 


	

	My child would start:

(Please tick next to the relevant date)
	3rd Birthday Sept – Dec – starting from 1st January 2022
	

	
	3rd Birthday Jan – March – starting from 1st April 2022
	

	
	3rd Birthday before 31st August 2022 – starting from 1st September 2022
	

	Name of the setting that your child currently attends or you planned to send them to
	We are asking this as we do not wish to negatively impact upon our neighbours, we will not share individual child or family names with other settings

	My child is currently entitled to the following funding
	15 hours funded childcare
	
	30 hours funded childcare
	


	I would like the following sessions for my child: (Please tick next to the relevant funded session times and include additional charged sessions you would need)

	8.00-9.00am
	Charged early drop off before school care
	

	9.00am-12.00noon
	Funded 15hrs morning sessions
	

	
	Charged morning session
	

	12 – 12.30pm
	Lunch charged at £2
	

	12.30-3.30pm
	Funded 15hrs afternoon sessions
	

	
	Charged afternoon session
	

	9am – 3.30pm 
	Funded 30hrs full day including £2 lunch session
	

	3.30-5.30pm
	Charged after school childcare
	


Please return this questionnaire by Monday 14th June 2021 via email to:

earlyyears@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk or drop in a paper copy to the school office.
Thank-you for your interest in our exciting new proposal.
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